CITY OF BELLE GLADE
PURCHASING DIVISION

NOTICE OF SHORTLISTED FIRMS

DATE: 12/1/2021
RFP # 05-2021
RFP NAME: Re-bid No. 2 of Former Gove Elementary School Property Development

COMMUNITY PARTNERS OF SOUTH FLORIDA
To all interested proposers:
Based upon the Evaluation Committee’s (EC) recommendation, the firm listed above has been
shortlisted to proceed to the presentation/interview segment of this solicitation process. Shortlisted
firms shall be notified in writing of the presentation/interview segments requirements.
Failure to file a protest within the time prescribed in Section 2-431, Belle Glade Florida Code of
Ordinances, shall constitute a waiver of proceedings under in Section 2-431, Belle Glade Florida

Code of Ordinances and shall constitute a waiver of the right to protest the award.

If additional information is needed, please contact me at nappel@belleglade-fl.com

Sincerely,

Neil Appel, C.P.M.
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